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Help Shape Beaufort's Future - Join the Process and Share Your Vision

When: 6:30 p.m. Wednesday, Dec. 9, 2020

Where: Via Zoom
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82481308612?pwd=UWZ1ekNzd25hUmMvUFBmME9nK09jQT09

Why: Your Voice Matters!
What would you like to see in Beaufort?
The Town, with the help of Stewart, Inc. is starting an update to its Comprehensive Land Use
Plan. This plan will serve as a guide for growth and development for years to come. We need
your help!
Questions? Contact the Planning Department at (252) 728-2142 or k.allen [at] beaufortnc.org.
Join us for a public informational meeting to learn about the process and various ways to be
involved in the planning process!
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